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Our ref: LTH/EPE 
 
13 June 2018 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Student Name & Form (Y9): Fine Art GCSE Course – September 2018 
 

We are delighted that student name will be studying the Fine Art GCSE course from September when they 
start in Year 10.  During the two year course, students will use a wide variety of media and materials, most 
of which will be provided and funded by the art department. There are also some essential pieces of 
equipment and resources which they will need to obtain themselves, in order to complete coursework and 
home learning.   We are able to offer the following GCSE artist pack for a discounted cost of £12.70.  This 
represents excellent value for money: 
 

 Four x square art sketchbooks for coursework 

 an A4 art wallet 

 a paint brush 

 a watercolour set 

 three shading pencils 

 a white gel pen and a fine liner pen 
 

Over the course of the two years, students will receive their new sketchbook as each new project 
commences. These materials will also aid home learning tasks. I would advise your son/daughter to bring 
an apron or old shirt to wear in all of their art lessons to protect their uniform from being spoiled as some of 
the paints are not water-based.   
 
I will write to you again before we get to the exam project in Year 11 when they will need to order their last 
sketchbook for the course, this might be bigger depending on what medium they feel they would like to work 
in and what would stretch their skills.  There may also be an opportunity for students to participate in art 
trips and you will be notified of these as they arise; they are optional. 
 
The artist pack will appear in the ‘Pay for Other Items’ box on ParentPay.  So that we can ensure delivery 
for the start of the new academic year, please place your order by 20 July 2018.  If you do not have a 
ParentPay account and would like one, please send a request by email to wa-
data@westbourne.attrust.org.uk.  If you wish to make payment in cash, please ask your child to take this 
to the finance office window at 2.50pm.  Please contact me at school if you have any queries. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Miss L Thorpe  
Team Leader for Art & Photography 
Direct Dial: 01473 466153 
Email: leanne.thorpe@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
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Information 
This is a letter about important school information. If you are unable to read this information because English 
is not your first language, please ask someone who speaks English to contact the school on 01473 742315 
or email office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
 
Lietuvių kalba/Lithuanian - Informacija/General information 
Tai laiškas apie svarbią mokyklos informaciją. Jei negalite perskaityti šios informacijos, nes anglų nėra jūsų 
gimtoji kalba , kreipkitės į ką nors, kas kalba angliškai arba kreipkitės į mokyklą 01473 742315 arba el  
office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
 
Polski/Polish - Informacja/information 
Jest to pismo o ważnych informacjach o szkole. Jeśli nie możesz przeczytać tej informacji, ponieważ 
angielski nie jest twoim pierwszym językiem, poproś kogoś, kto mówi po angielsku, lub skontaktuj się ze 
szkołą 01473 742315 lub e-mail office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
 
Em português /Portuguese - Informações/information 
Esta é uma carta sobre informações importantes sobre a escola. Se você é incapaz de ler esta informação, 
porque o Inglês não é sua língua nativa, por favor, pergunte a alguém que fala Inglês deve contactar a 
escola 01473 742315 ou e-mail office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
 
Limba română/Romanian - Informații/ General information letter 
Aceasta este o scrisoare cu privire la informații importante școlare  . Dacă nu puteți citi această informație 
pentru că engleza nu este prima limbă , vă rugăm să întrebați pe cineva care vorbește limba engleză trebuie 
să contacteze școala 01473 742315 sau e-mail office@westbourne.attrust.org.uk 
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